
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Time began: 7.25pm 
Time ended: 7.29pm 

 

 
 
 
 
 
ALVASTON WARD COMMITTEE  
Monday 8 October 2012 
Humber Close Community Room 
 
 
Present: Councillor Linda Winter (Chair), Councillor Paul Bayliss,  
Councillor Mark Tittley & Lorraine Howe Housing and Neighbourhood Manager 

 
16/12 Apologies for Absence 
None  
 

17/12 Late Items Introduced by the Chair 
There were no late items. 
 

18/12 Declarations of Interest 
There were no declarations of interest. 
 

19/12 Minutes of the previous meeting  
The minutes of the meeting held on 30 May 2012 were confirmed as a 
correct record and signed by the Chair Councillor Linda Winter. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
20/12 Derby City Council Funding Allocation 2012/13 
The Ward Committee approves the allocation of funds of the Alvaston 
Neighbourhood Board for the following purposes: 
 

Detail Amount £ 

 
£10,000  - Highways, Youth, Community Safety 

 Highways –  install five concrete bollards at key 
access points to prevent vehicular access over 
the footpaths/ grassed areas Whernside Close 
Abbeydale Walk 

 Streetpride – install two litter bins to Whernside 
Close and Abbeydale Walk 

 Streetpride – to fell Cherry Trees on Coverdale 
Walk and plant two saplings –agreed in 
principal has to go to Council Cabinet for 
approval as a variation in the DCC Tree Policy 

 Highways – Feasibility study to look at change 
of parking usage with Traffic Regulation Order 
for Elvaston Lane 
 

 
 
 
 
 
£1,000.00 
 
£   852.00 
 
 
 
£2,002.28 
 
 
£1,000.00 

 
Resolved  
That the allocation of funds set out be approved by the Ward Committee 
 
 
Signed: 
 
Chair: 
 
Date: 


